
CPHS Daily Announcements

1/25/2024

Don’t forget, tomorrow, January 26 is a half day of school. We will dismiss at 11:15!

Attention Juniors, Please check your email for a very quick survey about Prom!

Seniors - Local scholarship information is now posted in Naviance. Please check your Money Monday
email from Ms. Stornant for information about how to access the scholarship list. Be sure to log in and
check it weekly because new scholarships will be added regularly!

Seniors - Make sure to stop into the office to sign your walking partner form for graduation. Both
people need to sign the form.

Seniors - Stop into the front office to check the diploma name list. It is your responsibility to make sure
that your name is spelled correctly.

Students interested in joining Esports, there will be an introduction meeting next week Wednesday,
during Flex. The meeting will be in Mrs. Rider’s classroom, room B206. Please select Mrs. Rider’s name
during Flex sign-up on Monday.

The Student Volunteers will start selling shirts for the Cancer Classic basketball game today. Shirts will
be sold for $15. All profits will go to the family of a CPHS student currently battling cancer!

On February 1, 2024 Comstock Park High School will host a JV basketball game between Comstock
Park and Sparta, accompanied by a t-shirt sale aimed at raising awareness for Mental Health.
Proceeds from the shirts will go to an EAS scholarship through Pine Rest. The shirts sell for only $10 and
you can purchase them during both lunches.

Cheer took 1st place last night at NorthPointe Christian!

Boys freshman and jv basketball teams are both away this afternoon taking on Kelloggsville. Good
Luck Panthers!

It’s a great day to be a Panther!


